

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

Avon Public Schools

34 SIMSBURY ROAD AVON, CONNECTICUT 06001 TEL: (860) 404-4700 gmala@avon.k12.ct.us

Gary S. Mala SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

SPECIAL MESSAGE

November 11, 2013

Dear Parents, Staff and Concerned Citizens:

I appreciate having this opportunity to communicate with you once again especially on this Veterans' Day holiday. Today in each of our schools, there are uniquely planned recognition ceremonies to pay tribute to those who have served our country and continue to serve as members of our armed forces.

Please join me in extending our sincerest appreciation to all those who have committed their lives to preserve our democracy, maintain world peace and ensure that we enjoy the freedoms we have today.

Your thoughtful recognition of the service of our local residents is greatly appreciated.

It goes without saying that we remain, and always will remain, indebted and deeply appreciative to all who have served our United States of America.

I remain very truly yours,

Gary S. Mala Superintendent of Schools Avon Public Schools gmala@avon.k12.ct.us